
                                      
                                  

                            
                                 

   

 

       

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Paul Lidstone 
Sent: 27 November 2017 11:34 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neighbourhood Plans 

This is to inform you that we support the Torquay neighbourhood plan. It is important that green spaces are 

protected for the enjoyment and wellbeing of local communities. What is disappointing is the failure to include 

Torbay Development Agency/Torbay Council “Torbay Building Heights Strategy”. For Torquay to retain its coastal 
terraced character it is essential that the seafront highways, specifically in areas like Livermead, are protected from 

tall buildings. 

Paul and Ann Lidstone 

Livermead 
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